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Gold Sponsor 

 
 
 
Optomec is a privately-held, rapidly growing supplier of Additive Manufacturing 
systems. Optomec’s patented Aerosol Jet Systems for printed electronics, and LENS 
and Huffman brand 3D Printers for metal component production and repair, are used 
by industry to reduce product cost and improve performance. Together, these unique 
printing solutions work with the broadest spectrum of functional materials, ranging 
from electronic inks to structural metals and even biological matter. Optomec has 
delivered more than 500 of its proprietary Additive Manufacturing systems to more 
than 200 marquee customers around the world, for production applications in the 
electronics, energy, life sciences and aerospace industries. Our users include 
countless blue-chip manufacturing companies, such as GE, Samsung, Raytheon, 
Siemens, Lockheed and LiteOn, as well as the US Air Force, US Navy, US Army and 
NASA.  

www.optomec.com  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Silver Sponsors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Serving the semiconductor and high technology industries, SiSTEM Technology is 
an established distributor of capital equipment, ancillaries and consumables, as well 
as offering specialist services to these industries.  From our headquarters in the UK, 
at Caswell Science Park, we supply our extensive range of products throughout the 
UK, Europe and the Nordic countries. 

Atomic Layer Deposition [ALD] systems, Additive/3D Manufacturing, Automated 
photolithographic process equipment, Wafer, Mask and Substrate handling and 
automation, Bench-Top Spin Coat, Develop, Clean systems, Bake systems, 
Temporary Bond and De-Bond systems, Indium Bump Deposition, Physical Vapour 
Deposition [PVD], Ion Beam Sputter/Etch, Diamond-like Carbon, Megasonics 
Cleaning systems, Furnace Elements and Thermal Processing solutions, 
Probe Needle, Test Socket cleaning, Chuck Cleaning Wafers, Process Heating and 
Heat Exchange systems, Power supplies and Controls, Manual & Automated Wet 
Benches and Fume Hoods and Chemical Delivery systems, , Mask Aligners etc. 

sales@sistemtechnology.com  
www.sistemtechnology.com 
Tel: 01327 317 621 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Bronze Sponsors 

 
 
CPI acts as a catalyst bringing together academia, businesses, government and 
investors to translate bright ideas and research into the marketplace. We do this by 
giving our customers access to the right experts, equipment, networks, funding and 
more – connecting the dots for effective innovation. 

We are a leading independent technology innovation centre and a founding member 
of the UK Government’s High Value Manufacturing Catapult. Established in 2004, 
our teams tirelessly apply their many years of experience to ensure that every great 
invention gets the best opportunity to become a successfully marketed product or 
process. We work with our partners across diverse markets in the UK and around 
the world, driving their innovations forward and helping them to reduce the risk and 
cost associated with product development. 

www.uk-cpi.com 

 
 
Pro-Lite is a UK-based supplier of specialist equipment and services with a technical 
focus in the following areas of photonics: instruments for measuring light and the 
optical properties of materials; photometry; lasers and laser safety equipment; opto-
mechanics and nano-positioning equipment; optics and optical materials; and 
spectroscopy and spectral imaging. 

Pro-Lite provides solutions for almost any application in measuring the colour and 
brightness of light sources and displays. From simple, inexpensive lux meters, to the 
world’s most advanced imaging photometers, we have a light meter that you can rely 
upon to give you accurate, repeatable data. Our repertoire includes instruments that 
measure the amount of light (radiometers, photometers, spectroradiometers), the 
colour of light (colorimeters), the temporal behaviour of the light source (flicker 
photometers), the angular distribution of light (goniophotometers) as well as the 2D 
spatial distribution of light (imaging photometers & colorimeters). 

www.pro-lite.co.uk 
 



 
 
 
Printed Electronics Limited (PEL) is a manufacturer and product and process 
development company. We focus on commercial applications of material deposition, 
electronic design, sales of materials and print platforms, and industrial training. 
In addition to manufacturing our own line of products, we represent a range of 
Printed Electronics equipment vendors including Superfine-Inkjet (SIJ), high 
performance screen- printing (Microtec), 5 axis printing (Neotech AMT), Aerosol - 
IDS Nanojet, Inkjet-platforms (Integrity), and more.  

We manufacture in the UK midlands and support fast-turnaround production of 
screen- printed, Piezojet and inkjet-printed devices.  

www.PrintedElectronics.com  
 
 
 

 
 
Semilab provides state-of-the-art metrology solutions for semiconductor device 
manufacturers, both in-line and R&D segments, and are the world leader in non-
contact electrical metrology, as well as contact type and optical technologies. 

We improve and expand our measurement techniques by matching key process 
monitoring needs and more efficient production of semiconductor devices including 
microchips, flat panel displays and solar cells. You can select from a variety of 
integration capabilities ranging from handheld devices, table-top systems all the way 
to fully automated stand-alone production control tools.  

Semilab’s highly configurable solutions can support your advanced process control 
in the field of silicon and wide-bandgap materials’ characterization, defect detection, 
wafer sorting and thin film or large area substrate measurements. 

semilab@semilab.com 
www.semilab.com 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Semitronics	provide	market	leading	solutions	within	the	UK	and	Ireland	for	advanced	
research	and	manufacturing	within	emerging	electronics.	The	wide	range	of	
applications	include	Printed	Electronics,	HealthTech,	Semiconductor	Packaging,	
Photovoltaics,	Batteries	and	Nanotechnologies.	

www.semitronics.co.uk	
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
COMSOL is a global provider of simulation software for product design and research 
to technical enterprises, research labs and universities. Its COMSOL Multiphysics® 
product is an integrated software environment for creating physics-based models 
and simulation applications. A particular strength is its ability to account for coupled 
or multiphysics phenomena. Add-on products expand the simulation platform for 
structural, electromagnetics, acoustics, heat transfer, chemical and fluid flow 
applications. Interfacing tools enable the integration of COMSOL Multiphysics 
simulations with all major technical computing and CAD tools on the computer-aided 
engineering (CAE) market. Simulation experts rely on COMSOL Compiler™ and 
COMSOL Server™ to deploy applications to their design teams, manufacturing 
departments, test laboratories and customers throughout the world. 

www.comsol.com 
info-uk@comsol.com 
 

 
 
+ Over 100 years spent in the relentless pursuit of quality, innovation and reliability. 
We are Emerson and Renwick, known to many as E+R, a privately owned, 
independent equipment engineering company.  



The company has grown and developed across a number of market sectors and is 
positioned as a leading manufacturer of sophisticated roll-to-roll production 
machinery.  
We have built a reputation for engineering, technology and process innovation and 
use the experience gained across a hugely diverse range of applications to support 
developments for ever more demanding processes and products.  
Innovation lies at the heart of everything we do, whether creating new enabling 
technologies or refining processes to enhance capabilities and productivity. When 
needed we work with strategic partners to integrate sophisticated and complex 
source technologies to our platforms.  
E+R has achieved growth into new marketplaces by diversification and by embracing 
new and developing technologies and secured its position within existing markets 
with the innovation of products and processes.  
A key factor has been our success in the recruitment and development of highly 
skilled technical personnel across a wide range of capabilities and competencies.  

www.eandr.com 
 


